PayFlex Systems USA, Inc. for

(CLIENT NAME)
P. O. Box 2239

Omaha, NE 68103-2239

(Date)

Name

Address

City,State,Zip

 

Dear 

Modifications to the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) were recently enacted by Congress in the 2010 Department of Defense Act.  These modifications allow you and your covered dependents, if any, who were approved as “Assistance Eligible Individuals” (AEIs)  but had exhausted that assistance, as you have done, to re-enroll in the Group Health Continuation Plan and receive up to six months of additional premium assistance.  

You are eligible for this additional premium assistance from (first day after Termination of COBRA Coverage date) through (six months later).  The premium assistance during these additional six months is equal to the same 65% of the total premium that you were receiving previously.

To receive the additional assistance, you must re-enroll in the Plan by completing the enclosed Coverage Reinstatement Enrollment Form (the "Form") and returning it to the undersigned along with the premium payment that is listed on the Form.  The premium payment that you owe at the time of re-enrollment is equal to your share of the total premium due for the period from the date you lost coverage under the Plan through December 31, 2009.  To re-enroll, you must complete the Form and return it along with your premium payment on or before {M361}.  Premiums for subsequent months of coverage will be due on the first day of each month, as was the case when you were previously enrolled.

Once we receive your completed Enrollment/Premium Payment Form and your premium payment, we will reinstate you in the Group Health Continuation Plan immediately, effective on the first day after you previously terminated from the Plan.  Claims for medical expenses you may have incurred since that date may be filed subsequent to your reinstatement.

If you have any questions about this additional coverage, please contact PayFlex at (800) 359-3921.

Sincerely,

PayFlex Systems USA, Inc.

ARRA Notice for Terminated PQBS- prints for PQBs who were reinstated via the ARRA – Renotification Process. This letter is only for PQBs who exhausted their ARRA subsidy and were then terminated for non‐payment 
